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The Official Five Nights 
at Freddy’s Cookbook 
 
"The one and only 
OFFICIAL Five Nights at 
Freddy's Cookbook, with 
over 40 recipes inspired 
by the hit games. Delight 
in over forty tasty 
recipes inspired by the 
Five Nights at Freddy's 
games, with gorgeous, 
eye-popping photography! 
From Freddy Fazbear's 
Pepperoni X-Press and 
Chica's Ultimate Thai 
Chicken Burger, to 
Foxy's Fruity Cove 
Coolor and El Chip's Fully 
Loaded Tortillas, the 
official Five Nights at 
Freddy's Cookbook is 
packed with 
mouthwatering recipes 
that are hauntingly 
delicious" 
 
 

 

The Official Five Nights 
at Freddy’s How to 
Draw 
 
Learn how to draw 
well-known Five Nights at 
Freddy's characters 
from the horror video 
game series 'Five Nights 
at Freddy's' with 
step-by-step 
instructions.  

 


